
Community Preparation
The 2024 total eclipse will bring the
largest number of visitors Kerrville has
ever seen. Visitors will seek out parking,
lodging, and other amenities - especially
food and beverage. If you are interested,
this is a great opportunity to benefit
financially from the influx of tourists. Due to
this influx, please know transportation will
be challenging and plan accordingly. We
encourage residents to travel as little as
possible on the April 8 eclipse and have 
 necessities on hand prior to April 5, 2024. 

Economic Impact
Over 150,000 visitors are expected to
visit the Hill Country for the 2024
eclipse. With this influx of people in the
area, the economic impact is expected to
soar. This an exciting opportunity for the
entire community! 

2023 & 2024 may seem far in the future,
but now is the time to begin preparing
your business for the increased number
of visitors in Kerr County. Ensuring your
business is prepared with the proper
amount of supplies, food, merchandise,
and trash receptacles for the estimated
number of visitors is crucial. Preparation
should begin as soon as possible.
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April 8, 2024
Complete Darkness for 4m 25s
Totality Begins at 1:27pm
Eclipse Safety Glasses Required
Except During Totality 
Extreme Community Impact 

Annular Solar Eclipse

2023

Total Solar Eclipse

2024

October 14, 2023
"Ring of Fire" 
Annularity Begins at 11:41am
Eclipse Safety Glasses Required
for Entire Eclipse 
Minimal Community Impact

Have an event? 
Please register it at
kerrvilleeclipse.com

What You Need

to Know

Events
Several events will be offered throughout
the community to celebrate the 2024 total
eclipse.  If you or your organization is
hosting a public or private event on April
8, 2024, please register it for emergency
management purposes at
kerrvilleeclipse.com. 

Travel
Individuals will be able to begin booking
hotels in Kerrville 12 months in advance of
the 2024 eclipse.  Most hotels in Kerrville will  
have a 4 night minimum to encourage
visitors to stay and enjoy the Hill Country. 

Our Goal
To educate and encourage the community
to be prepared and excited for the upcoming
2023 and 2024 solar eclipses. We are also
committed to providing an inviting 
 environment to those visiting. 


